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“"e Lord y#r God $ wi% y#,
he is mighty to save,

He will take great delight in y#,
he will quiet you with his love,

he will rejoice over y# wi% singing”
Zephaniah 3:17
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       Morning Worship Service - June 30, 2013

Pianist   
Shirley Unrau

Electric Piano
Lisa Wall

Song Leader

Peter Hoeppner

_________________

AND THE PEACE OF GOD, 
WHICH TRANSCENDS ALL 
UNDERSTANDING, WILL 

GUARD YOUR HEARTS AND 
YOUR MINDS IN CHRIST JESUS.

PHILIPPIANS 4:7

NEXT SUNDAY - 10 am

Message - Peter Redekopp

After the service.... 
A fundraising lunch  will be 
held for Monika Neufeld, 
who will be doing missions 
in Nigeria this next year. All 
are welcome to attend.

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
Peter Redekopp

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Heidi Klassen

Worship in Singing

Special Number
Odessa Unrau

Message 
Wilf Unrau - CCI

Closing Song/Prayer

TAKE NOTE

·Sunday School resumes 

September 8th.



SURPLUS FUNDS - our church has been blessed 
with a significant surplus of funds, they will be 
disbursed to the following organizations:

Children’s Camp International
 
 
 $10,000.00
Gospel for Asia	 	 	 	 	 $10,000.00
Youth for Christ	 	 	 	 	 $  4,000.00
The Bunker	 	 	 	 	 	 $  4,000.00
Pembina Counseling Center	 	 	 $  4,000.00
Teen Challenge	 	 	 	 	 $  4,500.00
Union Gospel Mission	 	 	 	 $  5,000.00
Christian Blind Mission	 	 	 	 $  3,000.00
Evangelical Fellowship of  Canada		 	 $  2,000.00
Canadian Sunday School Mission 	(MB camps)	 $  7,500.00
Faith Mission		 	 	 	 	 $  2,000.00
Winkler Bible Camp		 	 	 	 $  2,000.00
Pembina Valley Bible Camp	 	 	 $  2,000.00

Total	 	 	 	 	 	 	 $60,000.00

 
DVBS - July 8th-12th @ Glencross - “Gotta Move” - keeping in 
step with the Spirit. Calling all kids, ages 3-grade 6, to 
come and join us for a week of adventure in God’s 

Word. Still looking for a few people to help provide 
snack. If you are willing to help, please contact Pam Rempel.

Program Committee is looking for more volunteers for 
children’s item on Sundays. Please contact Jenesa if you are 
interested.



Missionaries of the week: Peter & Cathy Dyck. 
Working with: WEC International. Position: Support 
staff at El Monte. Home Church:  Aylmer EMM Church.

First Things First
Learning to manage your money from a Christian perspective.

Glencross Mennonite Church
Saturday, November 2, 2013 (date changed)

9:00 am – Noon
Presented by Harold Penner


